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Typical of all inner-city spaces, the site
was extraordinarily constrained and
to service the demands of the build,
a just-in-time supply route to the
construction site was operated using
a dedicated vehicle from our yard in
White City. A detailed construction
traffic plan was produced which
allowed Brennan to manage the
delicate interface between Transport
for London, the local authority and
the project.
The construction sequence of a
complex build with 100% coverage of
an infill site on a busy West London
bus route was planned in detail and
executed with precision by a highly
trained and experienced project team.
Designed to meet the demanding
requirements of the London market,
the standard of quality of design and
construction detailing is exceptional.

